

Wibsey Primary School North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL Tel: 01274 678016/775545 Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

23rd February 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following on from our Learning Challenge this half term, 'Are you a Brave Warrior?' next half term we are delving deeper into the Iron Age and thinking 'Who has invaded?' therefore, Year 3 will be visiting the Iron Age Experience Herd Farm in Leeds. Days of the visit are as follows:

Monday 18th April 2016 Class 3.3 Friday 22nd April 2016 Class 3.2 Monday 25th April 2016 Class 3.1

Throughout the day your child will take part in the numerous activities including:

- Shelter building,
- Supervised understanding prehistoric fire lighting,
- Making pre historic crafts,
- Preparing for battle with training and face paints in the Iron Age,
- Working with an archaeologist looking at Iron Age artefacts

Your child will be outside, therefore, they are not required to wear school uniform as this may get muddy. The children should **wear warm clothes**, **wellies and a water resistant jacket**.

Children who need travel sickness medication should take this at home before school.

Children will be leaving promptly after registration and will return before the end of the school day. You will need to send your child with a packed lunch and a drink ideally in a carrier bag labelled, unless they receive free school dinners, in which case please just send a drink.

To enable the visit to take place we need to ask for a contribution of £9 per child. If sufficient contributions aren't received the visit will not be able to go ahead.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Guy, Mrs Blain, Mr Robinson Year 3 Teachers PERMISSION SLIP – HERD FARM VISIT	
I give permission for my child	to attend Herd Farm and have enclosed the contribution of £9.
I do/do not give permission type activities as described in	for my child to have their face painted and complete forest school the letter.
Signed	Date(Parent/Carer)